NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINE S and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON / Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director

Betty Rivera I Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary \

December 2, 2002

Jim Yates

Four Star Oil & Gas

3701 East Main
Farmington NM 87401

RE: New Mexico Com A 2, O, 32-29N-10W API 30-045-21537

Dear Mr. Yates:

The Bradenhead test report on the above well indicates no Bradenhead valve was located. Review Rule
115.B. “Valves shall be installed and maintained in good working order to permit pressures to be

obtained on both casing and tubing...” you are hereby directed to bring this well into compliance before
January 1, 2003

Reference RBDMS CTP0233127689 on future correspondence.
Notify the Aztec OCD 24 hours before work is initiated.

If you have any questions, please call me at 505-334-6178, ext. 16.

Sincerely yours,

ALl 7. o

Charlie T. Perrin
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector
cperrin(@state.nm.us

CTP/mk

CC: CTP
Well File
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